
Amendment – (C.F. 22-1150)  

 

The CAO would like to make a technical correction to its report. The Fire Department was 

inadvertently left off the list of departments identified in Recommendation 1. The revised 

language for Recommendation 1 is as follows: 

Authorize the General Managers, Executive Directors and/or their designees, for the Port of Los 

Angeles, Cultural Affairs, Economic and Workforce Development, Fire, Bureaus of Street 

Services and Sanitation, and the Office of the City Administrative Officer to prepare grant 

applications and/or project information packages for the project outline in the Attachment; 


